

Headteacher: Sue Bridgeman Telephone: 01206 570231

Fax: 01206 540489

Email: admin@montgomery-inf.essex.sch.uk



Dear Parents

Welcome to the start of the autumn term, Mrs Clarke has been working busily over the last few days transferring all your children's EYFS Tapestry accounts to their new KS1 accounts. These accounts may need to be reactivated, please can you check your emails and follow the instructions on how to do this.

All teachers will be able to start uploading pictures of work done in class by the end of this week.

If you can no longer log onto your child's account please let Mrs Clarke or The School Office know and we will try and resolve the issue.

Thank you for your continued support.



